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The Attorney General of California has prepared the following title and summary of the chief 
purpose and points of the proposed measure: 

REFERENDUM CHALLENGING A 2020 LAW PROHIBITING RETAIL SALE OF 

CERTAIN FLAVORED TOBACCO PRODUCTS.  If the required number of registered 

voters sign this petition and the petition is timely filed, there will be a referendum challenging a 

2020 law on the next statewide ballot after the November 3, 2020 general election.  The 

challenged law prohibits the retail sale of certain flavored tobacco products and tobacco flavor 

enhancers.  The referendum would require a majority of voters to approve the 2020 state law 

before it can take effect.  (20-0003.)   

 


